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Ms. Jane Daniels
California.

April 22, 2010

Mr. Stella Cornary
California
Dear Mr. Cornary,
I would like to express my sincerest appreciation for the wonderful stay I have had in the apartment I have rented from you for two years and now as the contract period is ending.
I will be completing my graduation by next month and I will no longer be renewing my contract with you so I would like to bring it to your knowledge that how much I appreciate the services of your apartment.  The apartment is very comfortable and complete with the basic necessities of a home.  The apartment and all the things are all in good condition and I never encountered any problem with the water, electricity, and heating utilities. Your repair man was also always easy to call when needed for minor repairs.  I do hope your rental business will continue to flourish and you will be able to provide a cozy place to stay for more people. I will surely recommend it to my friends and relatives. Thank you very much for all the support. 
Yours faithfully,
Ms. Jane Daniels
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